
INAAP's Monthly Newsletter - Delivered Directly to your Inbox

INAAP Monthly News & Updates
December 2019

Letter from the President
I just heard a really great expression from one of my moms when I
asked what she loved most about her 6 month old. 

"Well, she's my favorite channel!"

How great is that? I'm used to parents calling their kids angels,
nuggets, rascals or devils (lovingly...for the most part), but this
was a first, and one I quite like.

In fact, this is my new years resolution: ensuring my kids are
always my favorite channel. Super important too, as I continue to
struggle balancing time at work, mostly due to my love-hate cell
phone relationship. 

I'm telling all my parents, make sure your cell phone isn't distracting you from your favorite
channel. It would just be nice to have a little volume control button too...

RSVP Today: Physician Day at the Statehouse and
Lunch with Legislators

January 28, 2020

Join us at the Indiana Statehouse on January 28th for
INAAP's annual Physician Day at the Statehouse!

For 2020 INAAP will be partnering with the Indiana State
Medical Association and other medical specialty
associations for one large event that will bring together
physicians from a variety of backgrounds and specialties
so that we can speak to our legislators with one powerful
voice.

The event will take place on January 28th, 2020, and will run from approximately 10:00 am
to 1:30 pm. The event will include a training, distribution of materials and talking points,
and lunch. We will be discussing several legislative priorities with lawmakers, including a
new helmet law for kids under 18, firearm safe storage, and work accommodations from
pregnant workers.

Mark your calendars now, and use the button below to RSVP!

Physician Day at the Statehouse RSVP

https://www.inaap.org/event-info/inaap-day-at-the-statehouse


Reach Out and Read Updates from
Madison Criswell
Winter break is right around the corner, and the holidays are near!
Reading and writing are everywhere, and this holiday season,
they can be fun for children. Routines can fly out the window with
celebrations, travel and out-of-town guests. Reading doesn't
always mean sitting at a table with a book. Make it fun this year
by sneaking learning into holidays at home. As families prepare
for the days ahead, use these tips from Scholastic to keep kids
engaged in learning and reading over winter break!

Writing:
1.   Write a letter to Santa if your family celebrates Christmas.
2.   Write the "To" and "From" tags for holiday gifts.
3.   Write a list of the things they are most thankful for.
4.   Make holiday cards for friends and family.
5.   Make place cards for your family meal.
6.   Make a holiday wish list.
Reading:
1.   Share a new holiday book together.
2.   Have your child read the recipe to you as you prepare a holiday treat or meal
together.
3.   Have your child research online/in the paper where the best local light displays are.
4.   Allow your child to read the tags on the presents and then distribute them.
5.   Print out directions for a thematic holiday craft, and have your child read them as you
work to complete the craft together.
6.   Find a holiday songbook or print out the lyrics to several favorite carols. Whether you
go caroling or simply sing together at home, allow your child to read and sing the
words.

Happy reading, and happy holidays!

https://www.scholastic.com/parents/school-success/learning-toolkit-blog/reading-and-writing-over-holidays.html


New Guidance Information Regarding Nicotine
Replacement Therapy for Adolescent Patients

The American Academy of Pediatrics has
released a new document to provide
additional guidance for pediatricians who are
trying to treat patients with nicotine addiction.
The first page of the document is pictured
below, and the full document can be
accessed HERE.

https://files.constantcontact.com/ce2f02eb001/fa6158eb-c76b-40bd-8a6d-ae6662e882cb.pdf


January CME Event
Mental Health Resources for Primary Care Physicians

January 15, 2020, 5:30 pm
Indianapolis Central Library

Access to quality mental health care for children in Indiana is an ongoing concern, and
today's pediatricians are asked to manage more behavioral health problems than ever.
Many of our INAAP members tell us mental health care is the number one issue they
struggle with in their practice. 

T h e Indiana Behavioral Health Access Program for Youth, also known as Be
Happy, is a new program run by The Department of Psychiatry at the Indiana University
School of Medicine. The program offers free telephone consultations with a board certified
child and adolescent psychiatrist, community referrals, and educational opportunities
related to pediatric mental health and substance use concerns.

Join us on January 15th to learn more about the program, and to get your questions
answered. We will have representatives from the program on-hand to help you get started!

The program's mission is to improve access to best-practice pediatric behavioral health
care across the state of Indiana by supporting providers in their local communities with
guidance from psychiatric specialists. Consultations may focus on assessment and
diagnosis, treatment planning, medication management, or other topics pertinent to
pediatric behavioral health. 

This event will qualify for one hour of CME and is FREE to all INAAP members. Dinner is
also provided. You can use the button below to RSVP today!

January Meeting RSVP

Register Today for the 2020 AAP Legislative Conference
April 5-7, 2020, Washington, DC

https://www.inaap.org/event-info/mental-health-resources-for-primary-care-physicians


Register now for the 2020 American Academy of Pediatrics Legislative Conference, April 5
- 7, in Washington, DC!
 
As we enter an election year, it is a critical time to be speaking up for children in our
nation's capital. It is up to us to ensure that children's health is a top priority for our elected
leaders.

Each year, the conference brings together pediatricians, pediatric trainees and medical
students from across the country who share a passion for child health advocacy.
 
Participants attend advocacy skills-building workshops, hear from distinguished guest
speakers, learn about policy priorities impacting children and go to Capitol Hill to urge
Congress to support strong child health policies.
 
The conference will also feature a Pediatric Subspecialty Advocacy Track with
specific legislative and skills-building workshops uniquely focused on the interests and
needs of pediatric medical subspecialists and surgical specialists. 
 

You can register and find additional information using the button below.

Legislative Conference Information and Registration

CEASE 2019 Recap
As the calendar year comes to an end, I wanted to give our
membership an update on the CEASE program! Cohort one
practices are at the one-year mark of implementation and
continue to do a wonderful job delivering services. Those
practices include IU Health Arnett, Community Anderson
Pediatrics, and Parkview Pediatrics. Thank you for all the
work you have put in and continue to do so moving forward!
Combined these three practices have reached 10,751
families and identified 1,040 households with smokers.

I am excited to announce our cohort two practices are Meadows Medical Center
(Kokomo), All IN Pediatrics (New Albany and Salem), Associated Pediatricians
(Valparaiso and Portage), People’s Health Center (Indianapolis), and WindRose Health

https://shop.aap.org/2020-legislative-conference-washington-dc/


Network-Epler Park (Indianapolis). It is an exciting time for INAAP to continue to work with
these practices to help our Hoosier families become tobacco free. A handful of cohort two
practices are in the implementation phase while others are completing their training before
implementation.

If you have questions about CEASE please feel free to contact me at LW@inaap.org. I
hope everyone has a happy holiday season! 

Support INAAP Through Amazon Smile
Did you know that you can help support INAAP with every
purchase you make from Amazon? The Amazon Smile
program gives a percentage of every purchase back to
participating nonprofit organizations, and those donation can
really add up during the holiday season. It's just like using
Amazon, but with an added philanthropic benefit. Make sure
the purchases you would make anyways this holiday season
help support INAAP by using the link below!
 

 Amazon Smile - INAAP

 ​  ​

mailto:LW@inaap.org
https://smile.amazon.com/?ie=UTF8&ein=35-1364420&ref_=smi_ext_ch_35-1364420_cl&ref_=smi_ext_ch_35-1364420_dl
https://www.facebook.com/IndianaAAP
https://twitter.com/IND_AAP

